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WEEK EIGHT 

Dear Parents, 
  
 We can’t believe it’s already the end of the summer! We were sure to make our last 
week of camp spectacular! On Monday, we had music with Tiffany! Senior Gan campers 
went swimming, and Junior and Mini Gan campers got to enjoy playing in the sprinklers 
during water play. Senior Gan 2 campers had a special treat! They enjoyed playing sports 
on the big fields at Chatterton school! 
 On Tuesday, we began our day with an exciting fire juggling show by Keith! We got 
to see him juggle all sorts of things, such as tennis rackets, knives, and real fire. Everyone 
got to do one last (for now) obstacle course in Super Soccer Stars! On Wednesday, Mini 
and Junior Gan campers sang and danced with “Play Hooray.” Senior Gan campers went 
to Adventureland, where they got to spin and flip on so many different rides! 
 On Thursday, Mini Gan 2, Junior Gan and Senior Gan 2 campers had a special vis-
it from Karen Levine, author of the book, ‘All About Color Blindness’. Junior & Senior Gan 
enjoyed their last swimming day at Newbridge! On Friday, we finished our week off with a 
super cool bubble show for everyone and a super giant water slide during water play! We 
also practiced our drumming skills. To get ready for Shabbat, we shaped Challah and had 
our last Shabbat party of the summer. We will miss everyone so much! We are glad that 
we had such a fun-filled summer and are sad that it is the last day, but do not worry, 
as there are only 313 days left until summer 2023! Don’t forget to sign up for camp 
today so you can get 20% off! Visit campgi.com/register today! 
 

Shabbat Shalom! See you next year! 
  

Candle Lighting 

Time in Merrick: 

7:28 PM  



Keep the Jewish pride and Jewish education going! 
Sign your child up for Hebrew School at  

chabadjewishlife.org/chsregister (pre-K thru 8th grade) 

 

And don’t forget to sign your child up todAy for  

Camp Gan Israel 2023 to Take advantage of the  super special 

early bird discount at campgi.com/register. 

 


